

HAWRIDGE & CHOLESBURY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Hawridge, Chesham, Buckinghamshire HP5 2UQ Telephone: 01494 758368 Fax: 01494 758629 Email: office@hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk Website: www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Phillips



14th November 2019

Dear Parents

Maths Workshop

We will be holding a Maths workshop on Thursday, 28th November 2019 from 6pm-7pm to which everyone is welcome.

At the workshop we will be sharing some of the calculation methods taught in school. Methods change over time and parents often express that they fear they will confuse their child if they use methods that they themselves used at school!

By attending the workshop we hope that you will feel more confident when supporting your child with their maths homework or when discussing their school work in general. There will also be the opportunity for you to ask questions.

All parents are invited to attend this meeting, but we would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below by Monday, 25th November, indicating whether you intend on coming, so we have an idea of numbers.

Many thanks Angela Hughes

×		
Maths Workshop - Thursday, 28 th November 2019, 6pm–7pm		
Child(ren)'s Name(s):		Year:
☐ I am able / unable to	attend this meeting – (pleas	e delete as necessary)
I would like to reserve	seats (enter number)	